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MEMORANDUM 
 
To:   Mayor and City Council 
 
From:   Mike Garza, P.E, Director of Public Works   
 
Date:   May 27th, 2025 
 
Reference:   Discussion regarding DART Silver Line Update 
 
2040: Sustainable Government 
 
 

Staff will provide an update on DART Silver Line, including updates regarding the Silver Line Regional Rail 
Project; revisions to the speed limit Ordinance; approval of an amendment to the Interlocal Agreement between 
DART and the City of Coppell; and details regarding a future Resolution for DART Trail plans.  
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